
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

John J. Bonacic

Catskill Watershed Corporation Meeting

JOHN J. BONACIC  February 2, 2010

Senator Bonacic recently attended a Catskill Watershed Corporation meeting to discuss

state-wide policies relating to unused pharmaceutical waste.  The guidelines are expected to

be released in the very near future by the Department of Environmental Conservation.


